
March 27, 2024 

  
 
Dear Classmates,   
 
  Please mark your calendars for Kewanee High School Class of 
1959’s 65-Year Reunion! The celebration will take place on Saturday, 
October 5, 2024. This is Homecoming weekend at Kewanee and there 
are several optional activities if you are interested in participating. See 
the next page for a full list of these options. 

           Our special dinner gathering will be held at Cerno’s. We have 
reserved our own room and the best part is, we are not charging for this 
reunion! No need to send money. We will each be responsible for our 
own dinner and drinks. The committee will furnish appetizers and 
dessert, and our reunion fund will cover the room rental.  

 At our age, we realize many of us may be unable to attend, but this 
could be our last planned reunion as in 5 more years we all will be 88 
years of age or older! So, we hope everyone will make a special effort to 
attend. 

  If you have access to the class website, www.kewanee59.com, 
please do everyone a favor and prior to the Reunion check/update your 
classmate profile, photos, and most importantly your contact information 
to verify it is all correct. 

        If you are planning to come to the reunion please let 
Jeanne know either by phone: (309)231-4780 

or email: j.deconinck@comcast.net 
 

We look forward to seeing each of you in Kewanee! 

 
Charles Webb 
On Behalf of the Reunion Committee   



Class of 1959’s 65th Reunion 

“Those Were the Days”   
 October 4-6, 2024 ~~ Kewanee, Illinois 

GENERAL REUNION INFORMATION  
   

Attire:  Casual, Casual, Casual  

Schedule of Events: Feel free to pick and choose as you would like.  
       More details to follow as we get closer to October. Let us know if  
       you have any suggestions.  
 

Friday, October 4, 2024 

  2:00 pm –  KHS Homecoming parade in downtown Kewanee. We can meet  
                             before the parade in front of the Post Office to watch the parade  
                             together, and maybe even grab a quick drink and sandwich 
                             before going to the game. 

            6:00 pm—KHS Homecoming game in the newly renovated stadium. 
 

Saturday, October 5, 2024 

 TBD-Morning— Tour KHS and see all the updates since we were there 
                              15 years ago. Anyone interested might then enjoy visiting the 
                               Historical Society Museum in downtown Kewanee. 
           5:00–6:00pm—Happy Hour at Cerno’s—Cash bar. 
           6:00- 6:15pm—Class picture (assemble at 6:00pm sharp) 
           6:15pm- ?? - Place your own dinner order, followed by an evening of  
                               conversation and enjoyment. And of course, dessert! 
 

Sunday, October 6, 2024 

  ???          If anyone is interested, we can meet for breakfast. 
 

Please let Jeanne know if you plan to attend as this 
will help us in finalizing our plans.  

 
However, even if you aren’t sure you can attend, with 

this schedule we can accommodate those last-minute decisions! 
 

Jeanne Deconinck 
Phone: (309)231-4780 or email: j.deconinck@comcast.net. 


